

## 2351 Shadowood Drive, Ann Arbor MI 48108 Office (734) 971-9270 – Email: fhc@foresthillscoop.org

January 29, 2021

City of Ann Arbor, Council Members RE: Property Proposal at 2195 Ellsworth, Ann Arbor, MI 48108

Dear Council Members;

We, the Board of Directors of Forest Hills Cooperative, representing the 306 residential units contiguous to the property at 2195 Ellsworth Rd., are writing to inform you that we are against the change of zoning to PUD on that parcel of land.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors, Forest Hills Cooperative

Erika Hagglund Vanoan Nasin:

Erika Hagglund President

Mamoon Nabilsi Vice President

Muhammad Saifudin

Mulummed Carfedin

Treasurer

Aiji Pipho Secretary

Air K. Palu

Liz Zhang Member